

SALEM SCHOOL

IS NOW

PRE-REGISTERING

FOR 2024-2025

KINDERGARTEN

New State Legislation allows for children turning five <u>on or before September 1st</u> to enroll in our Kindergarten program, which starts in August 2024.

Requirements to register for 2024-2025 Salem School Kindergarten are below:

- A record of current immunizations; a comprehensive physical examination dated within a year of the first day of school. (August 2024)
- A birth certificate
- Proof of residency documentation per <u>BOE Policy 5118.1</u>.

Please click <u>here</u> to pre-register online today!

Parents of students whose birthdays fall between <u>September 2nd and January 1st</u> are invited to an informational meeting on Thursday, February 29, 2024 from 5 - 6 pm in the Salem School Library Media Center. This meeting will include a review of Kindergarten expectations and the process that will be required to enroll your child. Click below for more details.

Kindergarten Entrance Inventory Summary
Kindergarten Entrance Inventory

Questions, please email lbarberi@salem.cen.ct.gov